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I'm not a scientist and I don't think this is mostly a science question. It's largely an issue of being on
the safe side or taking chances with the future. Having very specific standards seems reasonable but
I can speak from my 40 years of living and fishing, camping and hiking in our north woods. It's very
clear to me that things have deteriorated greatly during these years. So we very clearly need to sin
on the side of caution by implementing the most stringent controls possible. Please do the right
thing.


